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File no.:        27/9 

Reference:  20240415-3138 

 

 

Institution Development and Coordination Minute: 0003/2024 

 

To: Deputy Directors-General, Chief Directors, Directors (Head Office and district offices), 

Circuit Managers, Principals and Chairpersons of governing bodies 

 

Subject: Date for admissions outcome changed from 29 May 2024 to 30 May 2024 

 

1. Circular 0037/2023, dated 19 December 2023, (Dates and time frames for applications for 

admission to ordinary public schools and the management of school admission information 

for 2024/25), indicates that the date on which parents will be informed of the outcome of 

their applications to school/s is 29 May 2024. 

 

2. Since the President has proclaimed 29 May 2024 for our general national and provincial 

elections and declared it a public holiday, the date will be changed from 29 May 2024 to 

30 May 2024. 

 

3. All queries in respect of admissions can be directed to the Head: Management and 

Governance or the relevant circuit manager in each district. 

 

4. Kindly bring the contents of this minute to the attention of all concerned. 

 

 

 

SIGNED: A MEYER 

DEPUTY-DIRECTOR GENERAL: INSTITUTION DEVELOPMENT & COORDINATION 

DATE: 2024-04-15 


